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My wife and I own a few rentals in Washington County we bought years ago to help 

fund our retirement. We value providing affordable housing by keeping our rents 

below market rate and also at sufficient amounts to meet our retirement needs. SB 

611 would put significant financial constraints and burdens on our capacity to keep 

and operate our rental properties. Please do not pass this bill. We plead with you not 

to do so. 

Thanks, Gregory Hutzell, Hillsboro, OR. 


